Andrew and Sue Prentice

Tinonee

NSW
Message:

To: The Committee Secretary

Senate Legal and Constitutional References Committee 

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Australia

Dear Sir/Madam,

This submission is in response to the invitation for public comment as part of the Committee's Inquiry into Australian Expatriates.

We have five children and three grandchildren all of whom live overseas at present in the UK and USA.

One son, one daughter and one grand-daughter were born in Australia, one son  became an Australian citizen while the remaining two children, born in Zimbabwe, have had Australian residency in the past. 

The main reason for our children leaving Australia was to pursue career opportunities that were not available here.

One daughter, an Anglican/Episcopalian priest in New Jersey USA, is also a chaplain for the Australian Consulate in NY.

A son has worked for UNICEF in Moscow as well as for the British Government in Children’s Affairs. 

Another son has gained valuable experience in large scale multi-national market farming and refrigeration in the UK.

All of these family members have strong links with Australia and may one day return to live here. A right to vote in Australian elections is highly valued.
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